Dansville Middle School Board Update
June 2022

The 8" graders went on a tour of the Wilson Talent Center. Students had an opportunity to visit
various programs and learn about the offerings they will have access to in high school.

Members of the Student Council had an opportunity to go to Cedar Point as a fun activity for all of the
hard work and time they spent fundraising and doing projects this year. Thank you to Sydney
Hammerstein and Linsey Ebert for organizing this event for the students.

We celebrated the Class of 2027 with an awards assembly and ice cream social for students and their
families. We wish all of the students well as they move to Dansville High School.

Dansville Middle School offered Math and English Language Arts interventions to students during the
month of June. We had approximately 20 students take advantage of this opportunity.

The district has adopted this definition from the Olweus Bullying Prevention Program to use when
handling student conflict: “Bullying is when someone repeatedly and on purpose says or does mean or
hurtful things to another person who as a hard time defending himself or herself. The three key
components of bullying behavior are: (1) Involves an imbalance of power and strength; (2) Involves a
pattern of behavior over time; and (3) Involves an aggressive behavior.”

There were three instances of bullying at Dansville Middle School during the 2021-2022 school year.



